
 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Attorney General-Democrat

Crawford

Tom Miller Received three hundred five (305) votes

Candidate Total Three hundred five (305) votes

Zero (0) votes

Three hundred five (305) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Attorney General-Libertarian

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Tom Miller Received one (1) votes

Candidate Total One (1) votes

Zero (0) votes

One (1) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Attorney General-Republican

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Patricia Fink Received one (1) votes

Roger Sailer Received one (1) votes

Greg Sienann Received one (1) votes

Candidate Total Three (3) votes

Zero (0) votes

Three (3) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Auditor of State-Democrat

Crawford

Rob Sand Received two hundred ninety (290) votes

Candidate Total Two hundred ninety (290) votes

One (1) votes

Two hundred ninety-one (291) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Auditor of State-Libertarian

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Rob Sand Received one (1) votes

Candidate Total One (1) votes

One (1) votes

Two (2) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Auditor of State-Republican

Crawford

Mary Mosiman Received four hundred eighteen (418) votes

Candidate Total Four hundred eighteen (418) votes

Zero (0) votes

Four hundred eighteen (418) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Governor-Democrat

Crawford

Nate Boulton Received twenty-nine (29) votes

Cathy Glasson Received sixty-seven (67) votes

Fred Hubbell Received one hundred forty-five (145) votes

Andrea Andy McGuire Received forty-six (46) votes

John Norris Received fifty-eight (58) votes

Ross Wilburn Received five (5) votes

Candidate Total Three hundred fifty (350) votes

One (1) votes

Three hundred fifty-one (351) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Governor-Libertarian

Crawford

Marco Battaglia Received four (4) votes

Jake Porter Received four (4) votes

Candidate Total Eight (8) votes

Zero (0) votes

Eight (8) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Governor-Republican

Crawford

Kim Reynolds Received five hundred eleven (511) votes

Candidate Total Five hundred eleven (511) votes

Two (2) votes

Five hundred thirteen (513) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Secretary of Agriculture-Democrat

Crawford

Tim Gannon Received two hundred ninety-three (293) votes

Candidate Total Two hundred ninety-three (293) votes

Three (3) votes

Two hundred ninety-six (296) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Secretary of Agriculture-Libertarian

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Tim Gannon Received one (1) votes

Candidate Total One (1) votes

Zero (0) votes

One (1) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Secretary of Agriculture-Republican

Crawford

Ray Gaesser Received seventy (70) votes

Chad Ingels Received forty (40) votes

Craig Lang Received sixty-eight (68) votes

Mike Naig Received one hundred forty-six (146) votes

Dan Zumbach Received one hundred twenty-five (125) votes

Candidate Total Four hundred forty-nine (449) votes

Zero (0) votes

Four hundred forty-nine (449) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Secretary of State-Democrat

Crawford

Deidre DeJear Received one hundred twenty-eight (128) votes

Jim Mowrer Received one hundred ninety-seven (197) votes

Candidate Total Three hundred twenty-five (325) votes

Two (2) votes

Three hundred twenty-seven (327) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Secretary of State-Libertarian

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Jim Mowrer Received one (1) votes

Candidate Total One (1) votes

Zero (0) votes

One (1) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Secretary of State-Republican

Crawford

Paul D. Pate Received four hundred forty-one (441) votes

Candidate Total Four hundred forty-one (441) votes

One (1) votes

Four hundred forty-two (442) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

State Representative District 012-Democrat

Crawford

Peter Leo Received sixty-four (64) votes

Candidate Total Sixty-four (64) votes

One (1) votes

Sixty-five (65) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

State Representative District 012-Libertarian

Crawford

Candidate Total Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

State Representative District 012-Republican

Crawford

Brian Best Received ninety-six (96) votes

Candidate Total Ninety-six (96) votes

Zero (0) votes

Ninety-six (96) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

State Representative District 018-Democrat

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Marcia Bachmann Received one (1) votes

Steve Holt Received two (2) votes

Kerry Jorgensen Received one (1) votes

Ken Kahl Received four (4) votes

Julie Kestersen Received one (1) votes

Les Lewis Received one (1) votes

Robert Lyons Received two (2) votes

Stephen McGinn Received one (1) votes

Amanda Meyer Received one (1) votes

Martin Petersen Received one (1) votes

John Thelen Received one (1) votes

Beth Vogt Received one (1) votes

Candidate Total Seventeen (17) votes

Three (3) votes

Twenty (20) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

State Representative District 018-Libertarian

Crawford

Candidate Total Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

State Representative District 018-Republican

Crawford

Steven Holt Received three hundred seventy-two (372) votes

Candidate Total Three hundred seventy-two (372) votes

Four (4) votes

Three hundred seventy-six (376) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

State Senator District 09-Democrat

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Ken Kahl Received two (2) votes

Stephen F. McGinn Received two (2) votes

Tom McGrane Received one (1) votes

Derek Meyer Received one (1) votes

Bruce Allen Petersen Received one (1) votes

Larry Petersen Received one (1) votes

Martin Petersen Received one (1) votes

Jill Popham Received one (1) votes

JoAnn Sachau Received one (1) votes

Jason Schultz Received one (1) votes

John Thelen Received one (1) votes

Candidate Total Thirteen (13) votes

Three (3) votes

Sixteen (16) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

State Senator District 09-Libertarian

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Jason Schultz Received one (1) votes

Candidate Total One (1) votes

Zero (0) votes

One (1) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

State Senator District 09-Republican

Crawford

Jason Schultz Received three hundred ninety (390) votes

Candidate Total Three hundred ninety (390) votes

Two (2) votes

Three hundred ninety-two (392) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Treasurer of State-Democrat

Crawford

Michael L. Fitzgerald Received three hundred twenty (320) votes

Candidate Total Three hundred twenty (320) votes

One (1) votes

Three hundred twenty-one (321) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Treasurer of State-Libertarian

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Michael Fitzgerald Received one (1) votes

Candidate Total One (1) votes

Zero (0) votes

One (1) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Treasurer of State-Republican

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Blank Received five (5) votes

Dan Henkelman Received one (1) votes

Christopher Murphy Received one (1) votes

Dave Schraeder Received one (1) votes

Candidate Total Eight (8) votes

Zero (0) votes

Eight (8) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

United States Representative District 4-Democrat

Crawford

Leann Jacobsen Received one hundred forty-five (145) votes

John Paschen Received twenty-nine (29) votes

J.D. Scholten Received one hundred sixty-four (164) votes

Candidate Total Three hundred thirty-eight (338) votes

One (1) votes

Three hundred thirty-nine (339) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

United States Representative District 4-Libertarian

Crawford

Charles Aldrich Received four (4) votes

WRITE-IN

Leann Jacobsen Received one (1) votes

Candidate Total Five (5) votes

Zero (0) votes

Five (5) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

United States Representative District 4-Republican

Crawford

Cyndi Hanson Received one hundred nine (109) votes

Steve King Received four hundred sixty-four (464) votes

Candidate Total Five hundred seventy-three (573) votes

Zero (0) votes

Five hundred seventy-three (573) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



 We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County, do
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2018PRIMARYELECTION
Election held on the 5th day of June, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Crawford County Attorney-Democrat

Crawford

WRITE-IN

George Blazek Received one (1) votes

Rick Franck Received one (1) votes

Tom Gustafson Received two (2) votes

Peter Leo Received one (1) votes

Willaim Ranniger Received one (1) votes

Roger Sailer Received seven (7) votes

Jennifer Zupp Received one (1) votes

Zupp & Zupp Received one (1) votes

Candidate Total Fifteen (15) votes

Two (2) votes

Seventeen (17) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Crawford County Attorney-Republican

Crawford

Roger Sailer Received four hundred seventy-three (473) votes

Candidate Total Four hundred seventy-three (473) votes

Zero (0) votes

Four hundred seventy-three (473) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Crawford County Attorney-Libertarian

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Roger Sailer Received one (1) votes

Candidate Total One (1) votes

Zero (0) votes

One (1) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Roger Sailer successful candidates for the office of Crawford County Attorney and their names will be on the November
6th, 2018 General Election.

We therefore declare:

Crawford County Recorder-Democrat

Crawford

Denise Meeves Received three hundred forty-six (346) votes

Candidate Total Three hundred forty-six (346) votes

Zero (0) votes

Three hundred forty-six (346) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Crawford County Recorder-Republican

Crawford

WRITE-IN

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



Kris Kluender Received thirteen (13) votes

Candidate Total Thirteen (13) votes

Two (2) votes

Fifteen (15) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Crawford County Recorder-Libertarian

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Denise Meeves Received one (1) votes

Candidate Total One (1) votes

Zero (0) votes

One (1) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Denise Meeves successful candidates for the office of Crawford County Recorder and their names will be on the
November 6th, 2018 General Election.

We therefore declare:

Crawford County Supervisor-Democrat

Crawford

Jeri Vogt Received three hundred sixty-four (364) votes

Candidate Total Three hundred sixty-four (364) votes

Eleven (11) votes

Three hundred seventy-five (375) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Crawford County Supervisor-Republican

Crawford

Kyle R. Schultz Received four hundred eighty-three (483) votes

Eric J. Skoog Received four hundred twelve (412) votes

Steve Ulmer Received three hundred seventy-one (371) votes

Candidate Total One thousand two hundred sixty-six (1266) votes

Twenty-five (25) votes

One thousand two hundred ninety-one (1291) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Crawford County Supervisor-Libertarian

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Kyle Schultz Received one (1) votes

Eric Skoog Received one (1) votes

Jeri Vogt Received one (1) votes

Candidate Total Three (3) votes

Zero (0) votes

Three (3) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Kyle R. Schultz and Eric J. Skoog and Steve Ulmer and Jeri Vogt successful candidates for the office of Crawford County
Supervisor and their names will be on the November 6th, 2018 General Election.

We therefore declare:

Crawford County Treasurer-Democrat

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



Crawford

Ami Kesterson-Ladwig Received three hundred twenty (320) votes

Candidate Total Three hundred twenty (320) votes

Two (2) votes

Three hundred twenty-two (322) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Crawford County Treasurer-Republican

Crawford

Derek Meyer Received one hundred sixty-four (164) votes

Sheri Neddermeyer Received three hundred sixty-nine (369) votes

Candidate Total Five hundred thirty-three (533) votes

Three (3) votes

Five hundred thirty-six (536) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Crawford County Treasurer-Libertarian

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Ami Kesterson Ladwig Received one (1) votes

Candidate Total One (1) votes

Zero (0) votes

One (1) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Sheri Neddermeyer successful candidates for the office of Crawford County Treasurer and their names will be on the
November 6th, 2018 General Election.

We therefore declare:

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 12th day of June, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa


